



September 2011

WELCOME to all band students and their families! Harper Band Boosters is a parent organization that provides both volunteer assistance and financial support to the band program and its director, Nancy Sanchez. Our goal is to assist in providing the resources needed for a rich music curriculum for our students at Harper that meets the high standards found throughout the Davis School District.

We invite you to stay informed by subscribing to the band booster listserv. Forms, letters, announcements, and reminders about band activities will be delivered directly to your inbox. Please add your email to the list circulating through the classroom. You can also subscribe at http://www2.dcn.org/mailman/listinfo/fhjhbb

<u>Information about the band program (concert dates, band handbook, etc.) can be found</u> at http://groups.dcn.org/harperband/

The band boosters meet monthly on the 3rd Thursday of the month at 7pm in the band room. Our first meeting of this year will be Thursday, September 15th. Everyone is welcome and we hope to see many of you.

There are many opportunities to volunteer: help transport instruments and set-up for concerts, chaperone field trips and concerts, operate concert concessions, help with the annual Davis Junior High Bands Festival, coordinate the scrip program or direct donation drive, and more.

Finally, we raise funds for the program though an annual direct donation drive, concession sales at concerts, and the Nugget Market Scrip Card program. This is a very easy way to support the program. Please pick up a Nugget Scrip Card, register at https://scrip.nuggetmarket.com/guests/SignUp.aspx and choose Francis Harper Junior High School-Band Boosters as a beneficiary.

FOR MORE INFORMATION - Email us at harperbandboosters@gmail.com,

Ingrid Brust-Mascher Co-President
Allyson Oide Co-President
Kathleen Harvey Treasurer
Karen and Robert Sprague Secretary

BAND DIRECTOR:

Nancy Sanchez, nsanchez@djusd.net

